CONSIGLIO DELLORDINE

DEGLI AVVOCATI DI TORINO

by e-mail
traian.briciu@unbr.ro
veronica.morecut@unbr.ro

by e-mail
decan(@baroul-bucuresti

Dear Colleagues,

Turin, 28 February 2022

To: Mr. Traian BRICIU

President of the National Association of Romanian Bars
Palace of Justice

Splaiul Independentei n. 5

Sect. V

030167 — BUCAREST

To: Mr. Ion DRAGNE
Dean of the Bucarest Bar’s
secretariat@baroul-bucuresti.ro
Str. D. Raureanu nr 3

Sect. 5

050047 - BUCAREST

Acting on behalf of the Turin Bar Association we wish to strongly condemn the military

aggression of the Russian Federation in Ukraine and to express our solidarity with our

Ukrainian lawyers and Romanian colleagues assisting the victims of the war in Ukraine.

We have been informed about numerous aid initiatives taken by your Councils and

directly by regional Bar Associations in Romania. The Turin Bar Association wishes to

provide its support to activities aimed at providing free legal aid to Ukrainian refugees and

persons detained during protests against the war in Ukraine.

Therefore, we would be grateful if you could suggest the most appropriate forms of such

support that may be enacted by us, including the indication of selected fund raising
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initiatives you are endorsing.
We remain at your disposal for any clarification, if needed.

Sincerely Yours
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